Please join us at our next important and informational

## Frank P. Long PTA Meeting

Thursday, May 4, 2017 @ 6:30 p.m. REVISED

- Guest speaker Dr. Joseph Giani, Superintendent of Schools, will be in attendance to discuss the school district's budget and upcoming vote. Get the facts. Support our children by becoming an informed voter.
- The pre-adolescence/onset of puberty lesson and video will be viewed and discussed promptly after the budget portion of the meeting.
- Regular Business will be discussed: PTA nominations, 5th grade picnic, Plant Sale, Staff Appreciation Day, etc.

All are welcome...



we hope to see you there!